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Alabama Power Company

ATTN: Mr. R. P. McDonald
Executive Vice President

P. 0. Box 2641

Birmingham, AL 35291-0400

Gentlemen:
SU3JECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING ARRANGEMENTS

This confirms the telephone conversation between W. G. Hairston, III, of your
staff, and H. C. Dance, of my staff, concerning a management meeting at the
Farley site on July 7, 1988. The time of the meeting was established as
10:50 a.m. (CST). This meeting will be open to the public.

We requested this meeting to review the results of our Systematic Assessment of
Licensee Performance (SALP) program for your Farley facility. This
program involves an appraisal of your regulatory performance by selected NRC
managers. Your regulatory performance was evaluated for the period

August 1, 1986 through March 31, 1988. The report was sent to you on June 8,
1988.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrzngements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

Sincerely,

CiQINAL SIGNED BY

L RELSON GRrACE
J. Nelson Grace
Regicnal Administrator

¢c: B. M. Guthrie, Executive Vice

President

W. G. Hairston, III, Senior Vice
President

J. D. Woodard, Vice President

J. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit
and Engineering Review

S. Fulmer, Supervisor-Safety
Audit and Engineering Review

becc w/encl: (See page 2)
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bcc w/encl:

NRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
E. Reeves, Project Manager, NRR
State of Alabama

Ernst, RII

Reyes, RII

Gibson, RII

Stohr, RII

Verrelli, RII

Dance, RII

Landis, RII
MacArthur, RII
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